
LLOYD BENTSEN 
TEXAS 

. . 

Dr. Hector Garcia 
1315 Bricht 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510 

April 22, 1986 

Corpus cfristi, Texas 78405 

Dear Hector: 

I would like to keep you informed of the status of Mr. Henning 
Hallermanj whom you recommended for a summer intern position in 
my Washington, D.C. office. 

This year, more qualified applicants than usual have applied for 
the limited number of internship positions. For this reason, I 
regret we were unable to offer summer internships to several 
highly qualified individuals, including Mr. Hallerman. 

We have notified Mr. Hallerman that he was not selected and have 
encouraged him to reapply for the program next year. 

Lloyd Bentsen 


